
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 

301 Iven Avenue 
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 

(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238 
             

William A. Colarulo 
Police Superintendent 

 
 

TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on April 16, 2014 and was attended by Commissioner 
John Fisher; Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Lieutenant Andrew Block; Officers 
Raymond Matus and Mark Stiansen, Highway Patrol; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking; 
Vera DiMaio, Administrative Assistant; and Radnor residents Rick Bailey, Toni Bailey, Carole 
Lohmeier, Heidi Murphy, Jane Galli, and Paul Sloate. 

 
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL  
            CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16, 2014, 10:00 AM. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Kristin Burton of South Devon Avenue requests that pedestrian concerns on South Devon at 
Liberty Lane be addressed.   

  
Highway Patrol conducted a 5-year crash history resulting in no crashes at this intersection.  A 
sight survey conducted by Highway Patrol Officers revealed an asphalt walk on Liberty Lane at S. 
Devon Avenue and private driveway aprons on the west side of S. Devon Avenue. The asphalt 
walk at the intersection of S. Devon Avenue is not ADA compliant nor are the driveway aprons. 
The Staff Traffic Committee does not recommend that a crosswalk be installed at this location.  

                          
            OLD BUSINESS: 
   

2. Request from Bryn Mawr Fire Company for one side of street parking in the Conestoga Village 
area of Ward 7.   

 
The Staff Traffic Committee recommends that Temporary No Parking Signs be installed on the 
west side of Barcladen Road, Barcladen Circle and the north side of Debaron Lane between 
Lowry’s Lane and Barcladen Road. The temporary restrictions will remain in place for a period of 
60 days as a trial period. This item will be redressed after the 60 day period.                          

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


